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December 11, 2012

BY FEDEX

Ms. Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire

Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No.: DM 08-082 - NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC - License Update

Dear Ms. Howland,

On November 2, 2012, NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC (“NextEra Energy Services”) submitted an
update to its license indicating its intent to serve all customer classes in each of the utility’s tariffs identified.
However, NextEra Energy Services failed to submit its residential terms of service.

NextEra Energy Services hereby formally submits its residential terms of service as required under Rule Puc
2004.02. Please contact me should you have any question or require any additional information.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me by phone at (713) 401-

5542 or by email at edwin.dearman@gexaenergy.com.

Respectfully Submitted,

Edwin Dearman
Sr. Regulatory Analyst

Enclosure: (7)

NextEra Energy Services, LLC

20455 State Highway 249, Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070



